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Hon. Sir, 

           Namaskar. 

 

     Please find herewith our comments on the "Draft The Telecommunication Tariff 
(Seventy-First Amendment) Order, 2025". 

 

     You are requested to do needful and oblige. 

 

          Thanks. 

 

                                           Sincerely Yours, 

 

                                          ( Dr.Kashyapnath )  

                                               President 

 

Encl. : Comments. 

 



CONSUMER PROTECTION ASSOCIATION 
HIMMATNAGAR 

DIST. : SABARKANTHA 
GUJARAT 

 

Comments on 

DRAFT 
THE TELECOMMUNICATION TARIFF 

(SEVENTY FIRST AMENDMENT) ORDER, 2025 

(________ OF 2025) 

Hon. Sir, 

   Namaskar. 

On behalf of our organization, Consumer Protection Association, 

Himatnagar, we extend our appreciation to the Telecom Regulatory Authority 

of India (TRAI) for its consistent efforts in safeguarding consumer interests, 

promoting transparency, and fostering fair competition in the 

telecommunications sector. We take this opportunity to express our 

wholehearted endorsement of the "Draft The Telecommunication Tariff 

(Seventy-First Amendment) Order, 2025." 

The proposed amendments reflect TRAI's commitment to addressing 

critical issues related to consumer protection, affordability, and equitable 

service delivery.  



We particularly applaud the emphasis placed on ensuring affordability 

and transparency in tariff structures, as this aligns with the growing demand for 

accessible and quality telecommunications services in today’s digital 

economy. 

In conclusion, we strongly support the "Draft The Telecommunication 

Tariff (Seventy-First Amendment) Order, 2025" as a progressive and consumer-

friendly initiative. We remain committed to collaborating with TRAI to further its 

mission of protecting consumer interests and enabling a robust 

telecommunications sector. 

Thanking you for inviting stakeholders’ views on this critical matter.  

         

        Yours sincerely, 

                     

                   ( Dr. Kashyapnath ) 
               President 


